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Comments: The Great Burn has long deserved a wilderness designation. It should be preserved for future

generations and not carved up as the forest service is considering. I strongly oppose the proposal to take two

portions of the Great Burn, near Black Lead Mountain and Hoodoo Pass, for snowmobile use. Such a plan would

displace large populations of wildlife which depend on this critical migration corridor. NO portion of the Great

Burn should be open to snowmobiles, more to the point this entire area should be protected as a designated

wilderness, a designation that is long overdue. 

 


